

MEMORANDUM

TO: Middle Rio Grande Conservancy District

Board of Directors

FROM: Ernie Marquez, Election Director

Automated Election Services

DATE: January 23, 2017

RE: 2017 Poll Official Compensation

Chairman Lente and Members of the Board:

I am recommending the 2017 Election Day pay rate for election officials of \$150.00 for the Presiding Judge and \$125.00 for all other poll officials in all counties within the Middle Rio Grande Conservancy District. This is the same rate of pay that was approved by the Board for the 2015 election.

If approved by the Board, mileage will be paid to one (1) judge, at the current State government rate per mile at the time of the election, for the return of all election materials and equipment on election night; after the close of polls.

I am also recommending an incentive pay of \$25.00 to be paid to those poll officials and alternate poll officials who attend the election training. This incentive pay was also approved by the Board for the 2015 election.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call me at anytime 505-891-6534.